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P.O. Box 249 
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Dear Valerie, 
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RECEIVED 

MAR O 2 2020 

Town of Bristol 

Thank you for your continued participation and investment in the Addison County Chamber of Commerce. Over 
the past twelve months we have invested in our community in several significant ways, thanks to Y.OU: 

• Sponsored local events including the Middlebury New Filmmakers Festival, Foodaroo, Festival on the 
Green, Middlebury Maple Run, Middlebury Bock Party, Battell Weekend and Vermont Gran Fonda. 

• Hosted Vergennes Day, Bristol Harvest Festival, and the Better LS Than Never Car Show with over 300 
vehicles and record donations of $6,500 to Camp Ta-Kum-Ta. 

• Presented monthly seminars on Event Planning, Social Media, Benefit Plans, Recruitment & Retention, 
Google Basics and more, involving over 280 attendees and close to 150 businesses/non-profits. Also 
worked with members to host 12 after-hours and 3 morning mixers with an average attendance of 50. 

• Worked with United Way to establish the Emerging Leaders of Addison County (ELAC) group. 
• Met with over 100 members to provide support through one-on-one meetings, marketing consults, and 

assistance with strategic plans. Also brought 48 new organizations into the membership of ACCOC. 
• Worked with Vermont Magazine to do an article on Vergennes, and gave two live interviews at Channel 

44 on our Bristol events. 
• Sponsored weekly Addison County Legislative Breakfasts and published weekly legislative update emails 

during the 2019 session. 
• Partnering with UWAC and Dinners with Love to host seminars for non-profits. 

Keep an eye out for your renewal notice next month and please contact us if you'd like to meet with Rob to 
discuss your membership, your business needs or the community. We look forward to hearing from you, and to 
your continued support of the Chamber and our community. 

Sincerely, 

Rob Carter, President Adam Rainville, Chairman of the Board 


